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             Repairs to all leather goods
VIBRAM & BIRKENSTOCK Repair Shop

www.DimarShoeRepair.com
15 Quebec St.   519-836-3389

DIMAR SHOE
REPAIR

FERRA FLOORING LTD.
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Call: Aaron FerraccioliCall: Aaron Ferraccioli
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UNIVERSAL
Appliance Service
SALES & SERVICE

 44 Cork St. E.  519-824-4191

Matteis Realty Ltd.
Brokerage    

Commercial�Sales�Leasing        
1467 Gordon St., Suite 204  519-836-8060

www.matteisrealty.com

BARZOTTI WOODWORKING
Custom made Kitchen Cupboards

and Vanities
2 Watson Road  519-821-3670

PLUMBING � STEAM FITTING
HOT WATER HEATING

WATER CONDITIONING
Serving Guelph for 83 Years

KEVIN, KERRI & TOM

P.O. Box 922
Guelph, Ont.

519-824-2421

Gilbert MacIntyre and Son Funeral Home
Wellington County's Oldest Family Owned Funeral Home

3 Locations to serve you
"Dublin Chapel"  252 Dublin St. N., Guelph  519-822-4731

"Hart Chapel"  1099 Gordon St., Guelph  519-821-5077
"Rockwood Chapel"  117 Guelph St., Rockwood  519-856-1100

TAMBRO
CONSTRUCTION LTD.

� general contracting 
� design - build          
� build to lease          

1 Taggart St., Unit 1
519-766-1234

Installations � Alterations
Quality Workmanship

Harvard Rd

Store Rd W

G
ordon St
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STEFFLER
HEARING AID SERVICE
Complimentary Hearing Tests

Jennifer Steffler
200 Yorkshire St. N. 519-823-8235

Chartered Professional
Accountants

197 Hanlon Creek Blvd.
519-822-9933

PARISH ESTABLISHED IN 1827
PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: As the Eucharistic family of Our Lady Immaculate we believe in the life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ. We foster a

welcoming and active  faith community by sharing our gifts of time, talent and treasure. We continue to grow in the Spirit loving and serving God and each other.

28 Norfolk Street, Guelph, Ontario N1H 4H8      519-824-3951      FAX 519-824-1920
E-Mail: ourlady@churchofourlady.com        Website: www.basilicaofourlady.com

Pastoral Team
Father Ian Duffy, Rector
Father Bill Foote, Honourary Assistant
Deacon Quinto Tami
Deacon Robin Mendonca

Basilica Staff
Joe Finochio, Business Manager
Angela Taglietti, Office Administrator
Sharon Susa, Administrative Assistant
Brian Smith, Custodian

Music Ministry
Joe Carere, Organist & Choirmaster
Julian Mason, Organ Scholar

Parish Office Hours:
Monday to Friday 9:00am - 12:00 noon
                1:00pm -   4:30pm
Evening Hours
Monday - Thursday   6:00pm - 9:00pm

St. Vincent de Paul Society: 519-654-3575

 

Elementary Schools:

Saint Michael School

9 McElderry Road

Principal: Sue Majer.....................519-823-2455

Saint Paul School

182 Clairfields Drive East

Principal: Philip DiNucci...............519-824-9470

Saint Ignatius of Loyola School

251 Colonial Drive

Principal: Robert Furfaro..............519-822-6192

Welcome to newcomers in the parish. 
Registration forms are available in the pamphlet 
racks in the back of the church or at the office.

Hospital Registration:
Please be sure to indicate your religion and 
parish when entering the hospital.

Lord's Day Masses:
Saturday: 5:15pm
Sunday:  9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Liturgies:
See schedule inside

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament:
Tuesdays from 1:00p.m. to 6:00p.m.

Sick and Shut-in Ministry:
Contact the parish office if you would like 
someone to bring Communion or to visit/call you.

   
High Schools:
Bishop Macdonell High School
200 Clair Road West
Principal: Stephen Gulyas...........519-822-8502
Our Lady of Lourdes
54 Westmount Road
Principal: Betty Farrell..................519-836-2170
Saint James High School
57 Victoria Road North
Principal: Mike MacPherson.........519-822-4290
St. John Bosco
19 Northumberland Street
Principal: Kellie Angerilli...............519-824-8909

Bequests:

Please consider a bequest to the Church of Our 

Lady to maintain our parish as a Symbol of Faith 

for future generations.

Sacrament of Penance:

Tuesday: 5:00p.m. – 6:00p.m.

Saturday: 4:00p.m. – 5:00p.m.

First Saturday of the Month: 8:00a.m.- 8:45a.m. 

Sacrament of Baptism:

Please contact the Parish Office at least two 

months prior to the proposed date of Baptism.  

Application forms are available at the office.

Sacrament of Marriage:

Please contact the Parish at least nine months 

before the proposed date of marriage.

Sacrament of Anointing: Available upon request.

Correspondence Course:

This program is available to assist parents in the 

religious education of their children.  It is available 

from Kindergarten to High School.

   

Funeral and Burial Arrangements:

When a death occurs in your family, please advise 

the parish immediately and we will assist you in 

making liturgical arrangements.  For information on 

Catholic burial please contact the Cemetery Office 

at 836-8814 or 1-800-661-5985.

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

b
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www.fashionlighting.ca

Over 6000 Sq. Ft.
of Bright Ideas

Family Owned &
Operated Since 1977

Linda & Nick Duszczyszyn
Sales Representatives & Parishioners

519-993-5505 (L)
519-803-9570 (N)

lindad@remaxcentre.ca • nickd@remaxcentre.ca
lindasellsguelph.com • nickdrealty.com

NEUMANN
REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

519 821-3600 Bus

519 831-4089 Cell"Falo Português"

CUSTOM KITCHENS
& BATHROOMS

QUALITY WORKMANSHIP
Call us for all

your renovation needs
519.836.9028

www.bndwoodworking.ca

BND
WOODWORKING

GUELPH EYE CARE
Professional Eye Exams

Designer Eyewear
Prescription Sunglasses

Contact Lenses
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

220 Victoria Rd. S. (at York)

GuelphEyeCare.ca  519-824-2071

Farnworth Memorials
Quality Memorials | Experts in Design

755 Woolwich St. opp. Woodlawn Cemetery
Visit us at SuperiorMemorials.com  519-763-4567

LOYOLA HOUSE
Retreats & Ignatian Training
Ignatius Jesuit Centre

5420 Hwy. 6 N, Guelph
519-824-1250 Ex. 266  loyolahouse.com

Since 1969

727 Woolwich St.   519-824-6920

10 Paisley Street,  Guelph
519-823-8046

A C E L E B R AT I O N O F F I N E F O O D

NEW

MATTHEW W. STANLEYMATTHEW W. STANLEY
BARRISTER & SOLICITORBARRISTER & SOLICITOR

7 Waterloo Ave.  519-829-36077 Waterloo Ave.  519-829-3607

DAVE MERKLEY Roofing Ltd.
NEW ROOFS • REROOFING • REPAIRS

FREE ESTIMATES • 34th Anniversary
519-822-0027

THE COUNTERTOP DEPOT
"Free Shop at Home Service"

Laminate • Corian • Granite • Quartz • Wood
Installation Services Provided

1007 York Rd.    519-823-8291

CHEVROLET CADILLAC
Guelph Automall�905 Woodlawn Rd. West

Guelph  519-824-0210  K/W/Camb  519-651-2425

Hanley Law Office

Campus Estate Plaza

Van Harten
SURVEYING INC.

domenic's35 Harvard Road, Guelph
®

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Electric Inc.

www.greencorelectric.com

Gerard Boyle

136-355 Elmira Rd. N.

  519-822-0477

brazolotmigration.com                           info@brazolotgroup.com
1-888-922-3228

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Draperies • Blinds
Shutters

56 Kirkby Court     519-780-0835
375 Southgate Dr. 519-780-5195
storage@hanlonparkministorage.com
www.HanlonParkMiniStorage.com

Vince
Klimkosz

Class "A"
Licenced Mechanic

Full Automotive Services
TWO LOCATIONS TO SERVE YOU BETTER
30 Hayes Ave.               519.821.8880
41 Woodlawn Rd. W.  519.821.1888

(in front of Walmart)

fast • reliable • friendly service
www.vinniesmrfixit.com

The comfort and convenience of one location.

Arbor Memorial Inc.

At your time of need or when planning 
ahead, call 519-648-2888

Memory Gardens
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial

2723 Victoria Street N., Breslau, ON
memorycemetery.ca

96 GORDON STREET GUELPH

519-265-0999

To us, a great smile starts with great service

Dr. Bart Konarski

304 Stone Rd W (Across from Stone Road Mall)  226.780.0670

• Traditional & Clear Braces   • Clear Aligners
• No Referral Necessary          • FREE Smile Assessment

Real Estate Centre Inc. Brokerage
For Results that Move You!

Maria Smith B.Sc., M.Sc.
Sales Representative & Parishioner

maria@cbn.on.ca

LAND SURVEYORS and ENGINEERS
Phone  519-821-2763

info@vanharten.com  www.vanharten.com
423 Woolwich St., Guelph, ON  N1H 3X3

Sales • Installation • Service
furnaces • air conditioners

tankless hot water heaters • boilers
24 Hr. Emergency Service

www.GuelphClimateCare.ca  519-829-3666

SPOT

Call
1-800-268-2637

for this space

Call today and schedule your
complimentary meal and tour!

519-780-5253
GUELPH LAKE COMMONSGUELPH LAKE COMMONS

Gracious Retirement Living
520 Victoria Road North, Guelph

TILE & STONE PROFESSIONALS

987 York Rd.                                   519-836-7060 Weddings
Special Occasions

Sympathy
519-822-7666

42 Wyndham St N

519-826-7529
www.PlayWithClayGuelph.com

WALL-CUSTANCE
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

(Wall-Custance Funeral Home Limited)

206 Norfolk Street, Guelph, ON   519-822-0051

www.wallcustance.com
Wall-Custance Memorial Forest ~ University of Guelph

www.dettmertires.com

23 Cork St E
519-822-9800

325 Eramosa Rd
519-763-8473

New Patients and Emergencies Welcome • Direct Billing to Insurance
Mon/Fri 8am-6pm, Tu/Wed/Thu 7am-9pm, Sat 9am-5pm

106 Silvercreek Pkwy. N. Unit 4 at Willow  519-836-1077

Family & Cosmetic Dentistry
Invisalign, Orthodontics, Implants, Extractions,

Sedation/Laughing Gas, Dentures, Cosmetic Dentistry, Crowns & Bridges.                                    

Residential PAINTING
Free Estimate

Jan Rinik
905-818-0453

WILL LENSSEN, REALTOR®

Willen2Sell & Willen2Buy
eXp Realty Brokerage®

will.lenssen@exprealty.com  C: 519-830-4799

www.willlenssen.exprealty.com

K of C
Council 10631



THE MOST HOLY TRINITY SUNDAY 

 

 
 
Monday, May 31 – Feast: The Visitation of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
9:00a.m. – Henry & Helen May, The Butt Family, 
Intentions of William McGarry 
                   
Tuesday, June 1– Feast: St. Justin 
9:00a.m. – Intention of Semlak Family, Kubica, Maruskin, 
Gergis & Boules Family, Denver Mojtanowski 

 
Wednesday, June 2 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Kubica, Maruskin, Gergis & 
Boules Families 
12:15p.m.–Members of Downey Family, Michael 
Kavanagh, Special Intentions of Conor Butt & Families 
 
Thursday, June 3 – Feast: St. Charles Lwanga & Companions 
9:00a.m. – Timothy Scherer, Members of Boyle Family, 
Intentions of Kubica, Maruskin, Gergis & Boules Families 
 
Friday, June 4 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. -Santhosh George, Mary Burke, Intentions of 
Kubica, Maruskin, Gergis & Boules Families 
 
Saturday, June 5 – Feast: St. Boniface, Bishop 
9:00a.m. – Pastoral Intentions 
 
Sunday, June 6 – The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 
9:00a.m.-  
 

PARISH & OTHER NEWS 
 
COVID-19 UPDATES 
Please refer to our parish website  
(www.basilicaofourlady.com) or the diocesan website 
(hamiltondiocese.com) for the current and updated 
directives regarding COVID-19 from Bishop Crosby 
 and the Diocese of Hamilton. 
 
Welcome Back 
It us a delight to be able to return to our weekly online 
bulletin.  As many of you are aware we have had quite a 
time in the Parish Office since Christmas.  Angela has been 
off on sick leave and is still in need of your prayers.  The 
office was closed for a good part of the year due to Covid 
restrictions, and Sharon was swamped with financial and 
other administrative work.  Hence the bulletin was not able 
to be published.  While I tried to stay in touch through our 
various social media it is not the same as a weekly bulletin.  
Now that we have a full-time secretary in the office again, I 
am very pleased to be able to welcome you all back to our 
weekly online bulletin.  Thank you for your patience over the 
last few months, and God Bless you all. 

PROVINCIAL LOCKDOWN JUNE 2021- RESTRICTIONS AT 
THE BASILICA OF OUR LADY IMMACULATE PARISH 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ, 
 
As you are likely aware the Government of Ontario has ordered a 
province-wide lockdown to curb the coronavirus spread in 
Ontario. This will affect the Basilica of Our Lady in the following 
ways: 
 
- All public Masses from June 1st to the 14th are suspended until 
we receive notification from the Diocese of Hamilton to reopen 
our doors. 
- Any Mass intentions that have been requested will still be 
honoured. I will offer Mass each day for these intentions. 
-  Holy Mass will still be broadcast every Sunday on our YouTube 
Channel (Music at the Basilica) 
- The Parish Office will be closed, but phone messages and 
emails will be checked regularly 
- Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals may still proceed with no 
more than ten people, including the priest in attendance.  
- If you need a priest in an emergency, please ask the nurse at 
your health facility or e-mail me directly at my email: 
iduffy@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
I know that it is rather poor timing to ask for financial assistance 
while I tell you that we are shut down, but if you could continue to 
make your regular donations it would be very helpful and very 
much appreciated. Donations can either be mailed in, or placed 
in the Office mailbox, which will be checked twice daily. 
Additionally, I will be in the Parish Office from 10:00a.m. until 
12:00p.m. on Saturdays for anyone who would like to drop off 
their donation in person. 
 
Please pray for a swift end to this lockdown, and to the 
coronavirus, so that we may all resume our usual parish life as 
soon as possible. Please continue to check our parish website for 
any further notifications regarding the lockdown and its effects on 
our parish. 
 
Faithfully yours in Christ, 
Father Ian Duffy (Rector) 
 
 
ONLINE DONATIONS – CANADA HELPS 
 
For those parishioners who are choosing to make their 
weekly or monthly Offertory donation online (through 
Canada Helps via the parish website or directly with 
Canada Helps) …It would help us greatly if you would 
enter the word “Offertory” in the Message field on the 
Canada Helps page. Also, please note, if you opt to 
donate in this way you will be receipted directly through 
Canada Helps for these donations for tax receipt 
purposes and not the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate 
Parish. 
 
First Communion and Confirmations 
Our celebrations for First Holy Communion and 
Confirmation will be postponed until the Fall of 2021.  Dates 

  MAY 30, 2021 

 

will be sent home from the schools and posted on our 
website in the near future.  Grade two parents who would 
like their children to make their First Confession email 
Father Ian at iduffy@hamiltondiocese.com or wait until the 
Church opens again and come at a regular confession time. 
 
Welcome to Carlos and Susan – Farwell Sharon- 
Prayers for Angela 
We are very pleased to welcome Carlos Diaz to the Basilica 
of Our Lady Immaculate for his Pastoral Year.  Carlos is a 
seminarian for the Diocese of Hamilton who has just 
completed another year of studies at St. Peter’s Seminary in 
London.  He will be with us for the next year gaining 
pastoral experience and getting to know the life of a Parish 
Priest.  Carlos was born in Mexico and raised in Kitchener-
Waterloo.  We welcome him as a new member of our Parish 
Pastoral Team. 
We are also very pleased to welcome Susan Potvin to our 
parish.  If you drop by the Parish Office, you will be warmly 
greeted with a smile and a friendly “Hello” from our new 
secretary Susan Potvin.  Susan is a resident of Guelph, who 
comes to us with a rich and varied background both 
professionally and personally.  She is also an artist, so we 
look forward to some of her work gracing the walls of the 
Parish Office soon.  Please do drop by and introduce 
yourself. 
Sharon Susa, who has served our parish very well for the 
past number of years, has moved on to a new venture in 
her life.  We thank Sharon for her friendly and dedicated 
service to the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate and wish her 
many blessings in her new career. 
Please keep Angela Taglietti, our Administrative Assistant, 
in your prayers.  Angela has been on sick leave since just 
before Christmas.  She is under the care of a wonderful 
medical team, and is in spirits, despite some setbacks.  
Angela wrote in an email the other day that she believes 
“the more prayers the better. 
 
One Heart One Soul Campaign 
Thank you very much to all of you who have supported our 
One Heart One Soul Campaign.  As you know this major 
fundraising campaign throughout the Diocese supports our 
parish, parishes in need, and Diocesan ministries including 
University Campus Ministries, Prison Ministry, Hospital 
Chaplaincy, and Ministry of Migrant Workers.  As of May 20, 
we had 224 gifts totalling $783,236.00.  This exceeds our 
minimum, or “Celebration” goal, and puts us well on the way 
to achieving our “Challenge” goal of $825,000.00.  36 
percent of our parish households have participated thus far.  
My sincere thanks to all of you especially to our volunteers.  
My biggest thanks, however go to Mark Sammut and Angie 
Hunt, our Campaign Co-Chairs.  Without them this would 
never have happened.  Thank you! 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Even during the Lockdown, I am still available for the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession).  You can either 
call the Parish Office during business hours or email me 
directly at iduffy@hamiltondiocese.com to arrange a time to 
celebrate this beautiful sacrament of God’s mercy.  Father 
Ian 

Parenting Tip of the Month – Parenting Tip 130 
Covid-19 continues to dominate and control much of our 
lives.  All of this affects children, but since they take their 
cues from adults in their lives, we can help them to feel 
resilient.  Remind them of how happy you are, despite all 
that is happening that you are together as a family.  Remind 
them of the beauty of nature that is all around for them to 
see and enjoy, that technology lets them connect with other 
family and friends and that through all of this we can 
continue to pray and ask for God’s blessing. When they 
hear anger and frustration, they feel worried and concern; 
when they hear optimism and calm, they too feel worried 
and concern; when they hear optimism and calm, they too 
feel those emotions as well.  Let us remind our children how 
much we love them; help keep them strong during the 
pandemic.  From: Family Ministry Office.  
 
Marriage Tip of the Month – Marriage Tip 110 
Listening maybe the most important aspect of any 
relationship, but it is also the hardest part for us to get right!  
Listening requires our full attention, not just to the words 
spoken, but also to the emotions attached.  Doing so allows 
us to understand how our spouse is feeling and, if we listen 
attentively, to repeat back what we are hearing.  When we 
do this without first making a defensive reply, issues get 
resolved and our spouse feels supported.  Then we can 
reverse roles, expressing our thoughts and feelings on the 
issue, as our spouse becomes the listener.  Happy couples 
work on these skills until they become second nature, thus 
keeping their relationship bond strong.  From: Family 
Ministry Office. 
 
Anniversary Mass 2021 Registration 
The Anniversary Mass scheduled for June of 2021 has 
been cancelled due to restrictions and concerns around 
Covid-19.  We invite you to register your 25, 40, 50, 60 and 
60+ years of marriage on the Diocesan website at 
hamiltondiocese.com.  The Anniversary Mass is listed on 
the home page – click on the icon and you can register your 
anniversary.  We will send you the certificate you would 
have received from Bishop Crosby at the Mass.  If you have 
any questions, please contact 
familyministry@hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
Pro-Life Virtual Fundraising Dinner Campaign 
In lieu of Guelph and Area Right to Life’s annual fundraising 
dinner, they have prepared a video inviting you to hear 
updates about the impact of their pro-life projects.  This 
fundraising dinner campaign accounts for a significant 
portion of donations towards their lifesaving efforts.  Due to 
Covid-19, they are unable to host their annual 
complementary fundraising dinner at the Mandarin but hope 
to do so next year.  View their fundraising campaign video 
here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EjSozB6rZ1k  This 
year their fundraising goal in support of local pro-life 
projects is $15,000.00.  For more information on how you 
can donate to support the pro-life cause in Guelph and 
Area, visit http://guelphforlife.com/donate.html or call 519-
836-6311  
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pastoral experience and getting to know the life of a Parish 
Priest.  Carlos was born in Mexico and raised in Kitchener-
Waterloo.  We welcome him as a new member of our Parish 
Pastoral Team. 
We are also very pleased to welcome Susan Potvin to our 
parish.  If you drop by the Parish Office, you will be warmly 
greeted with a smile and a friendly “Hello” from our new 
secretary Susan Potvin.  Susan is a resident of Guelph, who 
comes to us with a rich and varied background both 
professionally and personally.  She is also an artist, so we 
look forward to some of her work gracing the walls of the 
Parish Office soon.  Please do drop by and introduce 
yourself. 
Sharon Susa, who has served our parish very well for the 
past number of years, has moved on to a new venture in 
her life.  We thank Sharon for her friendly and dedicated 
service to the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate and wish her 
many blessings in her new career. 
Please keep Angela Taglietti, our Administrative Assistant, 
in your prayers.  Angela has been on sick leave since just 
before Christmas.  She is under the care of a wonderful 
medical team, and is in spirits, despite some setbacks.  
Angela wrote in an email the other day that she believes 
“the more prayers the better. 
 
One Heart One Soul Campaign 
Thank you very much to all of you who have supported our 
One Heart One Soul Campaign.  As you know this major 
fundraising campaign throughout the Diocese supports our 
parish, parishes in need, and Diocesan ministries including 
University Campus Ministries, Prison Ministry, Hospital 
Chaplaincy, and Ministry of Migrant Workers.  As of May 20, 
we had 224 gifts totalling $783,236.00.  This exceeds our 
minimum, or “Celebration” goal, and puts us well on the way 
to achieving our “Challenge” goal of $825,000.00.  36 
percent of our parish households have participated thus far.  
My sincere thanks to all of you especially to our volunteers.  
My biggest thanks, however go to Mark Sammut and Angie 
Hunt, our Campaign Co-Chairs.  Without them this would 
never have happened.  Thank you! 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Even during the Lockdown, I am still available for the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession).  You can either 
call the Parish Office during business hours or email me 
directly at iduffy@hamiltondiocese.com to arrange a time to 
celebrate this beautiful sacrament of God’s mercy.  Father 
Ian 

Parenting Tip of the Month – Parenting Tip 130 
Covid-19 continues to dominate and control much of our 
lives.  All of this affects children, but since they take their 
cues from adults in their lives, we can help them to feel 
resilient.  Remind them of how happy you are, despite all 
that is happening that you are together as a family.  Remind 
them of the beauty of nature that is all around for them to 
see and enjoy, that technology lets them connect with other 
family and friends and that through all of this we can 
continue to pray and ask for God’s blessing. When they 
hear anger and frustration, they feel worried and concern; 
when they hear optimism and calm, they too feel worried 
and concern; when they hear optimism and calm, they too 
feel those emotions as well.  Let us remind our children how 
much we love them; help keep them strong during the 
pandemic.  From: Family Ministry Office.  
 
Marriage Tip of the Month – Marriage Tip 110 
Listening maybe the most important aspect of any 
relationship, but it is also the hardest part for us to get right!  
Listening requires our full attention, not just to the words 
spoken, but also to the emotions attached.  Doing so allows 
us to understand how our spouse is feeling and, if we listen 
attentively, to repeat back what we are hearing.  When we 
do this without first making a defensive reply, issues get 
resolved and our spouse feels supported.  Then we can 
reverse roles, expressing our thoughts and feelings on the 
issue, as our spouse becomes the listener.  Happy couples 
work on these skills until they become second nature, thus 
keeping their relationship bond strong.  From: Family 
Ministry Office. 
 
Anniversary Mass 2021 Registration 
The Anniversary Mass scheduled for June of 2021 has 
been cancelled due to restrictions and concerns around 
Covid-19.  We invite you to register your 25, 40, 50, 60 and 
60+ years of marriage on the Diocesan website at 
hamiltondiocese.com.  The Anniversary Mass is listed on 
the home page – click on the icon and you can register your 
anniversary.  We will send you the certificate you would 
have received from Bishop Crosby at the Mass.  If you have 
any questions, please contact 
familyministry@hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
Pro-Life Virtual Fundraising Dinner Campaign 
In lieu of Guelph and Area Right to Life’s annual fundraising 
dinner, they have prepared a video inviting you to hear 
updates about the impact of their pro-life projects.  This 
fundraising dinner campaign accounts for a significant 
portion of donations towards their lifesaving efforts.  Due to 
Covid-19, they are unable to host their annual 
complementary fundraising dinner at the Mandarin but hope 
to do so next year.  View their fundraising campaign video 
here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EjSozB6rZ1k  This 
year their fundraising goal in support of local pro-life 
projects is $15,000.00.  For more information on how you 
can donate to support the pro-life cause in Guelph and 
Area, visit http://guelphforlife.com/donate.html or call 519-
836-6311  
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McELDERRY
& MORRIS

Barristers & Solicitors
Practice Established in 1921

Sergio J. Manera, B. Math, LL.B.
Patrick G. Morris, B.A. LL.B.

Gregory G. Matthews, B.A., M.B.A., LL.B.
Elliott Braganza, M.Mus., J.D.

Hayes Murphy, Retired
Jerry W. Matthews, (1927-2018)
Patrick J. Morris, (1923-2012)

84 Woolwich St. GUELPH
519-822-8150

             Repairs to all leather goods
VIBRAM & BIRKENSTOCK Repair Shop

www.DimarShoeRepair.com
15 Quebec St.   519-836-3389

DIMAR SHOE
REPAIR

FERRA FLOORING LTD.
Carpet Carpet � Vinyl  Vinyl � Ceramics Ceramics

Sales and InstallationsSales and Installations
Call: Aaron FerraccioliCall: Aaron Ferraccioli

322 York Rd., Guelph 322 York Rd., Guelph  519-821-1850
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UNIVERSAL
Appliance Service
SALES & SERVICE

 44 Cork St. E.  519-824-4191

Matteis Realty Ltd.
Brokerage    

Commercial�Sales�Leasing        
1467 Gordon St., Suite 204  519-836-8060

www.matteisrealty.com

BARZOTTI WOODWORKING
Custom made Kitchen Cupboards

and Vanities
2 Watson Road  519-821-3670

PLUMBING � STEAM FITTING
HOT WATER HEATING

WATER CONDITIONING
Serving Guelph for 83 Years

KEVIN, KERRI & TOM

P.O. Box 922
Guelph, Ont.

519-824-2421

Gilbert MacIntyre and Son Funeral Home
Wellington County's Oldest Family Owned Funeral Home

3 Locations to serve you
"Dublin Chapel"  252 Dublin St. N., Guelph  519-822-4731

"Hart Chapel"  1099 Gordon St., Guelph  519-821-5077
"Rockwood Chapel"  117 Guelph St., Rockwood  519-856-1100

TAMBRO
CONSTRUCTION LTD.

� general contracting 
� design - build          
� build to lease          

1 Taggart St., Unit 1
519-766-1234

Installations � Alterations
Quality Workmanship

Harvard Rd

Store Rd W

G
ordon St
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STEFFLER
HEARING AID SERVICE
Complimentary Hearing Tests

Jennifer Steffler
200 Yorkshire St. N. 519-823-8235

Chartered Professional
Accountants

197 Hanlon Creek Blvd.
519-822-9933

PARISH ESTABLISHED IN 1827
PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: As the Eucharistic family of Our Lady Immaculate we believe in the life, death and resurrection of Jesus Christ. We foster a

welcoming and active  faith community by sharing our gifts of time, talent and treasure. We continue to grow in the Spirit loving and serving God and each other.

28 Norfolk Street, Guelph, Ontario N1H 4H8      519-824-3951      FAX 519-824-1920
E-Mail: ourlady@churchofourlady.com        Website: www.basilicaofourlady.com

Pastoral Team
Father Ian Duffy, Rector
Father Bill Foote, Honourary Assistant
Deacon Quinto Tami
Deacon Robin Mendonca

Basilica Staff
Joe Finochio, Business Manager
Angela Taglietti, Office Administrator
Sharon Susa, Administrative Assistant
Brian Smith, Custodian

Music Ministry
Joe Carere, Organist & Choirmaster
Julian Mason, Organ Scholar

Parish Office Hours:
Monday to Friday 9:00am - 12:00 noon
                1:00pm -   4:30pm
Evening Hours
Monday - Thursday   6:00pm - 9:00pm

St. Vincent de Paul Society: 519-654-3575

 

Elementary Schools:

Saint Michael School

9 McElderry Road

Principal: Sue Majer.....................519-823-2455

Saint Paul School

182 Clairfields Drive East

Principal: Philip DiNucci...............519-824-9470

Saint Ignatius of Loyola School

251 Colonial Drive

Principal: Robert Furfaro..............519-822-6192

Welcome to newcomers in the parish. 
Registration forms are available in the pamphlet 
racks in the back of the church or at the office.

Hospital Registration:
Please be sure to indicate your religion and 
parish when entering the hospital.

Lord's Day Masses:
Saturday: 5:15pm
Sunday:  9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Liturgies:
See schedule inside

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament:
Tuesdays from 1:00p.m. to 6:00p.m.

Sick and Shut-in Ministry:
Contact the parish office if you would like 
someone to bring Communion or to visit/call you.

   
High Schools:
Bishop Macdonell High School
200 Clair Road West
Principal: Stephen Gulyas...........519-822-8502
Our Lady of Lourdes
54 Westmount Road
Principal: Betty Farrell..................519-836-2170
Saint James High School
57 Victoria Road North
Principal: Mike MacPherson.........519-822-4290
St. John Bosco
19 Northumberland Street
Principal: Kellie Angerilli...............519-824-8909

Bequests:

Please consider a bequest to the Church of Our 

Lady to maintain our parish as a Symbol of Faith 

for future generations.

Sacrament of Penance:

Tuesday: 5:00p.m. – 6:00p.m.

Saturday: 4:00p.m. – 5:00p.m.

First Saturday of the Month: 8:00a.m.- 8:45a.m. 

Sacrament of Baptism:

Please contact the Parish Office at least two 

months prior to the proposed date of Baptism.  

Application forms are available at the office.

Sacrament of Marriage:

Please contact the Parish at least nine months 

before the proposed date of marriage.

Sacrament of Anointing: Available upon request.

Correspondence Course:

This program is available to assist parents in the 

religious education of their children.  It is available 

from Kindergarten to High School.

   

Funeral and Burial Arrangements:

When a death occurs in your family, please advise 

the parish immediately and we will assist you in 

making liturgical arrangements.  For information on 

Catholic burial please contact the Cemetery Office 

at 836-8814 or 1-800-661-5985.

www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca

b

21A Gordon St.     519-823-2400
www.fashionlighting.ca

Over 6000 Sq. Ft.
of Bright Ideas

Family Owned &
Operated Since 1977

Linda & Nick Duszczyszyn
Sales Representatives & Parishioners

519-993-5505 (L)
519-803-9570 (N)

lindad@remaxcentre.ca • nickd@remaxcentre.ca
lindasellsguelph.com • nickdrealty.com

NEUMANN
REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

519 821-3600 Bus

519 831-4089 Cell"Falo Português"

CUSTOM KITCHENS
& BATHROOMS

QUALITY WORKMANSHIP
Call us for all

your renovation needs
519.836.9028

www.bndwoodworking.ca

BND
WOODWORKING

GUELPH EYE CARE
Professional Eye Exams

Designer Eyewear
Prescription Sunglasses

Contact Lenses
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

220 Victoria Rd. S. (at York)

GuelphEyeCare.ca  519-824-2071

Farnworth Memorials
Quality Memorials | Experts in Design

755 Woolwich St. opp. Woodlawn Cemetery
Visit us at SuperiorMemorials.com  519-763-4567

LOYOLA HOUSE
Retreats & Ignatian Training
Ignatius Jesuit Centre

5420 Hwy. 6 N, Guelph
519-824-1250 Ex. 266  loyolahouse.com

Since 1969

727 Woolwich St.   519-824-6920

10 Paisley Street,  Guelph
519-823-8046

A C E L E B R AT I O N O F F I N E F O O D

NEW

MATTHEW W. STANLEYMATTHEW W. STANLEY
BARRISTER & SOLICITORBARRISTER & SOLICITOR

7 Waterloo Ave.  519-829-36077 Waterloo Ave.  519-829-3607

DAVE MERKLEY Roofing Ltd.
NEW ROOFS • REROOFING • REPAIRS

FREE ESTIMATES • 34th Anniversary
519-822-0027

THE COUNTERTOP DEPOT
"Free Shop at Home Service"

Laminate • Corian • Granite • Quartz • Wood
Installation Services Provided

1007 York Rd.    519-823-8291

CHEVROLET CADILLAC
Guelph Automall�905 Woodlawn Rd. West

Guelph  519-824-0210  K/W/Camb  519-651-2425

Hanley Law Office

Campus Estate Plaza

Van Harten
SURVEYING INC.

domenic's35 Harvard Road, Guelph
®

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Electric Inc.

www.greencorelectric.com

Gerard Boyle

136-355 Elmira Rd. N.

  519-822-0477

brazolotmigration.com                           info@brazolotgroup.com
1-888-922-3228

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Draperies • Blinds
Shutters

56 Kirkby Court     519-780-0835
375 Southgate Dr. 519-780-5195
storage@hanlonparkministorage.com
www.HanlonParkMiniStorage.com

Vince
Klimkosz

Class "A"
Licenced Mechanic

Full Automotive Services
TWO LOCATIONS TO SERVE YOU BETTER
30 Hayes Ave.               519.821.8880
41 Woodlawn Rd. W.  519.821.1888

(in front of Walmart)

fast • reliable • friendly service
www.vinniesmrfixit.com

The comfort and convenience of one location.

Arbor Memorial Inc.

At your time of need or when planning 
ahead, call 519-648-2888

Memory Gardens
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial

2723 Victoria Street N., Breslau, ON
memorycemetery.ca

96 GORDON STREET GUELPH

519-265-0999

To us, a great smile starts with great service

Dr. Bart Konarski

304 Stone Rd W (Across from Stone Road Mall)  226.780.0670

• Traditional & Clear Braces   • Clear Aligners
• No Referral Necessary          • FREE Smile Assessment

Real Estate Centre Inc. Brokerage
For Results that Move You!

Maria Smith B.Sc., M.Sc.
Sales Representative & Parishioner

maria@cbn.on.ca

LAND SURVEYORS and ENGINEERS
Phone  519-821-2763

info@vanharten.com  www.vanharten.com
423 Woolwich St., Guelph, ON  N1H 3X3

Sales • Installation • Service
furnaces • air conditioners

tankless hot water heaters • boilers
24 Hr. Emergency Service

www.GuelphClimateCare.ca  519-829-3666

SPOT

Call
1-800-268-2637

for this space

Call today and schedule your
complimentary meal and tour!

519-780-5253
GUELPH LAKE COMMONSGUELPH LAKE COMMONS

Gracious Retirement Living
520 Victoria Road North, Guelph

TILE & STONE PROFESSIONALS

987 York Rd.                                   519-836-7060 Weddings
Special Occasions

Sympathy
519-822-7666

42 Wyndham St N

519-826-7529
www.PlayWithClayGuelph.com

WALL-CUSTANCE
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

(Wall-Custance Funeral Home Limited)

206 Norfolk Street, Guelph, ON   519-822-0051

www.wallcustance.com
Wall-Custance Memorial Forest ~ University of Guelph

www.dettmertires.com

23 Cork St E
519-822-9800

325 Eramosa Rd
519-763-8473

New Patients and Emergencies Welcome • Direct Billing to Insurance
Mon/Fri 8am-6pm, Tu/Wed/Thu 7am-9pm, Sat 9am-5pm

106 Silvercreek Pkwy. N. Unit 4 at Willow  519-836-1077

Family & Cosmetic Dentistry
Invisalign, Orthodontics, Implants, Extractions,

Sedation/Laughing Gas, Dentures, Cosmetic Dentistry, Crowns & Bridges.                                    

Residential PAINTING
Free Estimate

Jan Rinik
905-818-0453

WILL LENSSEN, REALTOR®

Willen2Sell & Willen2Buy
eXp Realty Brokerage®

will.lenssen@exprealty.com  C: 519-830-4799

www.willlenssen.exprealty.com

K of C
Council 10631




